
York Area Radio Control Club
Monthly Meeting Held at Manchester Cafe’ 12/11/2018 6:30 pm 

Members in Attendance: 8 	 Officers in Attendance:  1 	 Meeting called order by Tom Duffy 

Approval of the Minutes  
November’s meeting minutes were read and approved without change 

Treasurers Report 
Previous Month’s  General Fund Balance  	 $1036.99 
Snack Shack Balance 	 	 	 $148.16 
Credits (Member Dues)	 	 	 $70.00	 
Debits		 	 	 	 	 $0.00 
New Total	 	 	 	 	 $1255.15 

Committee Reports 

	 Field Report: Nothing to report 
	 Safety: 	 Nothing to report 

Old Business 
	 Bill Landis is still looking for bids for the removal the shed. Mrs. Musser has said we don’t 
have to move the shed by December 31, 2018. She would give us several weeks grace period to 
remove it from the property. 
	 We are still looking for a new field. We do have several areas which we are talking to 
people about. 

New Business 
	 Bill Landis, and Adam Barefoot are to make arrangements to transfer the bank accounts 	
to Bill. 
	 After last month meeting Thom Anderson approached Tom Duffy about us leaving 
certain items at the field for the new club. He mentioned that the new club would compensate us 
for the items. Tom was asked if there has been a decision made on what items they would be 
interested in. He advised not at this time. He was reminded if they were still interested they need 
to let us know because we were not mind readers.   
***We will be having  a work detail on Sunday December 16, 2018 to begin the process to remove 
our property from field. All member are encouraged to come*** 


